
DEPUTY COUNTY COUNSEL I/II 

(Civil Litigation) 
 

Unclassified Management 
 

Recruitment #2018-19827-01 

 

The Placer County Counsel’s office, located in Auburn, is recruiting for a Deputy County Counsel. 
Candidates must be an active member in the California State Bar and have a minimum 3 to 5 years 
of civil litigation experience in any of the  following areas: Dangerous Conditions, Police Practices, 
Eminent Domain, Public Entity Liability, Employment Practice and with a practice background in the 
following areas of law: Public Entity, Labor and Employment Law, and Police Practice Law. 

The County Counsel’s office is a department of the County of Placer and consists of 24 employees, 
including 15 attorneys. It is headed by the County Counsel, an attorney who is a direct appointment of 
the Board of Supervisors. The office is a fast-paced, professional environment in which the attorneys 
assist the County Counsel by providing legal advice and services in a variety of assignments. Deputy 
County Counsel positions are designated as unclassified, and as such, are at-will employees serving at 
the will of the County Counsel. 

Litigation services include the full range of civil defense and prosecution activities, from investigation 
through trial and appeal. Practices include appearances in State and Federal court, the Courts of 
Appeal and before administrative bodies. 

Placer County is one of the fastest growing counties in California. Placer has one of the most beautiful 
and diverse geographies in Northern California, spanning the urban South Placer with the cities of 
Roseville and Rocklin to Folsom Lake to the High Sierras of Lake Tahoe. The County offers a wide array 
of recreational activities, a thriving agricultural industry as well as great shopping and dining 
opportunities.  

Apply online by 5:00pm on Friday, 3/9/18 at  www.jobsatplacercounty.com  

(Recruitment #2018-19827-01) 
 

Note:  Prior to appointment, individuals may be subject to a background check.  


